
 

SEIP and BRTC MoU signed  
for conducting Motor Driving with Basic Maintenance’ Training  

 

A Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) has been signed between Skills for 

Employment Investment Program (SEIP), Finance Division, Ministry of Finance and 

Bangladesh Road Transport Corporation (BRTC) with a view to conduct Motor Driving 

with Basic Maintenance’ Training under Tranche-3. Mr. Zahidul Haque, Executive 

Project Director, SEIP and Mr. Md. Tazul Islam, Chairman, BRTC signed the MOU for 

their respective organizations. Senior Officials of SEIP and BRTC were present on the 

occasion. The ceremony was facilitated by Mr. Mohammed Yasin, Deputy Executive 

Project Director, SEIP. 

 

Under this MoU, BRTC will provide training to 17,700 trainees during the period of 

January 2022 to December 2023. The value of the MoU is BDT 49,20,43,720/- (BDT 

Forty-Nine Crore Twenty Lac Forty-Three Thousand Seven Hundred and Twenty).  


